










"Ch

"Ch

"Ch

"Ch

"Ch

"Ch

Current shared service for 5304 
residence and dairy barn

Dairy barn requesting seperate 
service from 5304 residence

Applicant's Property

RAW
LEY PIKE

207P9 (16")

206P7 (12")

206P9 (10")

5243
RAWLEY

PIKE

5304
RAWLEY

PIKE

5042
RAWLEY

PIKE

5260
RAWLEY

PIKE

1 inch = 83 feet

.



 

 

To: Mike Collins, Director 

From: Micaela Smith, Engineer 

Date: May 3, 2024 

Re: Rockingham County Application; 5304 Rawley Pike 

 

I have reviewed the Rockingham County application for City water service to the dairy farm at 5304 

Rawley Pike and I am recommending approval of the connection.  The applicant runs West Rock Dairy 

Farm LLC which currently shares a City rural water connection with the residence at 5304 Rawley Pike. 

The home at this address, which is owned by the applicant’s family member, is now going to be rented 

and the applicant requests a separate 5/8” metered connection solely for the use of the dairy farm. The 

flow rate of the requested connection is insignificant in our distribution system and requires no 

infrastructure improvement.  The connection is also favorable in the perspective that the service can be 

provided from the Water Treatment Plant by gravity without expending electrical energy to transmit the 

flow. The connection is nearly ideal to market the available capacity in the water system. 

The applicant owns the surrounding properties and is aware that they are responsible for acquiring 

permissions to operate a service line from the meter location to their point of use.  They are also aware 

that easements and permissions are highly encouraged prior to installation if the service line crosses any 

property that is not under their ownership. 

The applicant states that this service will be the primary water supply for the limited fixtures at the dairy 

farm operation, including a hose bib, tank washer, line washer, and washing machine. Through the use 

of our typical AWWA 4.27 A&B forms and information from the manufacturer of the specialized devices, 

it was calculated that the flow rate will not exceed the capacity of a 5/8” meter.   

The connection is proposed within the 33 West corridor where we are engaged in the reassignment of 

existing assets.  I recommend this connection be installed on the existing 10” waterline located on the 

near side of the street.  The service can be relocated to the adjacent 16” waterline when it is converted 

to a potable water status.   


